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Conversations on Racism and Intolerance
The Louisville Bar Association hosted an important conversation on May 25 regarding the
continued presence of racism, xenophobia and intolerance in our community. Featuring
our own board member, Ozair Shariff, this was a valuable and in-depth discussion held
over Facebook Live. Thank you to all involved!

We have provided some short clips of Ozair's answers to questions regarding Muslim
Americans for Compassion and prejudice in today's society.

Part 1 - https://youtu.be/esjFdxSfD2U
Part 2 - https://youtu.be/xnakOikbEbo
Part 3 - https://youtu.be/iVrY-KCqK3c

Watch the full video here

MAC and DHC Spread the Word to Help
Louisville Man Fighting Cancer

Anthony Mathis, a father of four, has worked at
Signature Healthcare Summerfield for over 16
years. He is well known and loved by the staff,
residents and their families. He's done every
non-nursing job in the facility, and he's had a
huge impact on the residents.

On March 12, 2021, Anthony received
devastating news that he has stage 4 colorectal
cancer. His oncologists have decided to treat
with aggressive chemotherapy treatments to
stop the cancer from spreading further. He has
received three rounds of chemotherapy thus far
and struggles with pain daily. 

Anthony has a long road ahead of him with
plans for surgery and chemo/radiation in the coming months. His FMLA will run out soon,
and Anthony is not able to work for another several months while receiving treatments. His
birthday is June 1st, the big 50. He has so much more to give and so many friends and
family that are fighting this fight with him.

Please help Anthony fight this fight. Donate what you can. We want to keep him mentally
strong as he fights this disease. Anthony doesn't realize how many people's lives he has
touched over the years. All money raised will be used to help pay medical bills and
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expenses. Thank you for anything you can give.

Visit Anthony's GoFundMe to
Donate

Did You Read Our Interfaith
​Iftar Dinner Coverage?

In April, dozens of families and friends gathered
to celebrate the 11th Annual Interfaith Iftar
Dinner. We celebrated this wonderful (and safe
from Covid) gathering with an article published
last month. If you didn't have the chance to
read, take a look! Thank you to Interfaith Paths
to Peace for a wonderful collaboration as
always.
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